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Living in Oregon is already so expensive: my family and I feel nearly crushed under 

the weight of our housing, fuel, grocery, and utility costs. Increasing the costs related 

to buying and owning a car will add to this already-significant financial burden. There 

is no more money to be had from us. We, along with many other Oregonians, need 

the endless taxing to stop. Please do not pass HB 2025. 


